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Mr. Aaron Frankenfeld 
Staff Director 
Adirondack/Glens Falls Transportation Council 
11 South Street, Suite 203 
Glens Falls, NY 12801 
 
 
September 4, 2020 
 
RE: NYSDOT PIN 1811.39 - WRONG WAY DRIVING AND LOW CLEARANCE BRIDGE 
COUNTERMEASURE EFFORTS 
 

Dear Aaron: 

We are submitting the proposed amendment to the 2019-2024 A/GFTC TIP for consideration by the Planning 
Committee at its next scheduled meeting. 
 

TIP PROJECT NUMBER: TBD  

The amendment is proposed due to the following: 

 Scope Change 

 Cost Change 

 Schedule Change 

X New Project 

 Other 

PROVIDE EXPLANATION FOR CHANGE: 
 
The New York State Department of Transportation is rolling out two statewide initiatives to mitigate Wrong 
Way Driving and Bridge Hits at overpasses that do not meet minimum clearance standards.  The Wrong Way 
Driving initiative will address approximately 250 limited access exit ramps with additional signing and possible 
pavement markings across Region 1.  The Low Clearance Bridge initiative will upgrade signs to meet new 
guidelines for additional signs and upgraded reflectivity.  The costs associated reflect the Region 1 project totals 
and a portion will be spent within the AGFTC area.  The Region will commence the project at the detail design 
phase, as preliminary design is being taken care of statewide.  Due to the similar work associated with both 
initiatives, Region 1 intends to deliver the work in one contract. 
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CURRENT TIP DATA                  PROPOSED TIP DATA 
 

PIN/TIP AMOUNT FUND 
SOURCE 

PHASE FFY  AMOUNT FUND 
SOURCE 

PHASE FFY 

1811.39 
TIP# 
TBD  

N/A 
 

N/A N/A N/A 
 

 0.150 
0.070 
1.000 
0.205 
0.143 
0.102 
0.200 
0.045 
0.030 
0.020  

HSIP-NY 
FLEX-NY 
HSIP-NY 
Flex-NY 
NHPP-NY 
Lg Urban-NY 
HSIP-NY 
Flex-NY 
NHPP-NY 
Lg Urban-NY 

D 
D 
C 
C 
C 
C 
CI 
CI 
CI 
CI 

20-21 
20-21 
21-22 
21-22 
21-22 
21-22 
21-22 
21-22 
21-22 
21-22 

 
 
 
If you have any questions about this request, please call Greg Wichser at 518-485-7324. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Robert E. Rice 
NYSDOT Region One 
Regional Planning & Program Manager 
 


